
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Orange County, Florida, Quarterly Newsletter 

Pine Castle Safe Communities Preservation Assn., Inc. 
7:00 p.m. on the 1st Monday of every month (except holidays) 

at Pine Castle Woman’s Club – 5901 S. Orange Ave.** 
**In person. 

Check Facebook, www.OCSafeNeighborhoods.net, or PineCastleSafeCommunities@pcscpa.org for updates. 
 

 
 

 
 

DO NOT PLACE ANY IMAGES OR TEXT  
IN THIS AREA 

 PER USPS REGULATIONS 
(this message or box will not be printed) 

Pine Castle Preservation Press 
Winter 2022-2023 

Pine Castle Safe Communities Preservation Assn., Inc. 
A volunteer association for Residents and Businesses of Pine Castle recognized as a 501(c)(3) 

public charity by the Internal Revenue Service. 
 

Proof of certification is available upon request.  
For volunteer opportunities, call 407-401-2387. 

 
 

 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

 
December 5 **  
Community Meeting 
At 7 p.m. 
 
January 2 **  
Community Meeting 
At 7 p.m. 
 
February 6 **  
Community Meeting 
At 7 p.m. 
 
 
** IN PERSON at the  
Pine Castle Woman’s 
Club  
5901 S. Orange Ave. 
 
Masks, social distancing, 
and other safety 
precautions required for 
in-person meeting. 
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2022 Board Members 
 

President ................... ….June Schumann 
Treasurer ................... ...Jackie Davenport 
Parliamentarian………........…Nancy Trout 

You are Invited to a 
Holiday Celebration! 

June Schuman, President 
Dear Neighbors, 
 
The Pine Castle Safe Communities 
Preservation Association, Inc. 
(PCSCPA) invites you to its annual 
Holiday Celebration at the Pine Castle 
Women’s Club on December 4, 2022, 
at 7 p.m. 5901 S. Orange Avenue. 
 
The PCSCPA is a group of local 
volunteers dedicated to community 
resilience and wellbeing with a strong 
commitment to where we live and our 
quality of life. Founded on a desire to 
keep our neighborhoods safe, this 
group provides a vehicle for 
knowledge of those issues that affect 

THE CRAWFORD HOUSE is one of the few remaining 
connections to the farmers, ranchers, dairy men, and 
grove owners who populated the area in Central Florida’s 
early days. It is best known as the home of Miss Essie 
Crawford, one of the most beloved teachers at the old 
Pine Castle School. In Miss Essie’s time, the Crawford 
house’s spacious front porch was a favorite gathering spot 
for students and parents alike. Efforts to save the 
Crawford house date back to the 1980’s. 

our properties and our daily lives. The members meet monthly to bring speakers that 
enhance our daily living This month, the community benefited from an outstanding 
presentation by the Orange County Sheriff’s Office. Other notable information was 
garnered from special programs that facilitate funds for home repairs and other special 
needs. 
 

You are invited to all meetings. And, if you have an interest in the target area we invite 
you to join this group where you will find genuine, mutual respect for one another and a 
strong commitment to where they live. No Membership Fee. 

http://www.ocsafeneighborhoods.net/
mailto:PineCastleSafeCommunities@pcscpa.org


 
 

 
 Dear Neighbors, 

 
The Holiday season is finally here and with that, we look forward to creating happy memories 
with those we care about the most. I am excited to share with you some of the things that 
have kept us busy in our community over the last few months.  
 
In October we helped our neighbors recover from Hurricane Ian. Thank you to everyone who 
donated their time or gave items to assist our residents during their hour of need. We continue 
to work with FEMA and our non-profit community partners to get everyone back on their feet. 
I would like to pay a special recognition to Captain Chapman with the Salvation Army, Second 
Harvest Food Bank, County staff, Orange County Fire Rescue, and the Orange County Sheriff’s 
Office who all made significant contributions to get us through the hurricane. 
 
November was a busy month, we held our first Senior Thanksgiving Dinner at the Taft 
Community Center on November 17. We also worked to support many of our homeless 
students and their families with multiple events ahead of the holiday season. Thank you again 
to everyone who contributed to help our families in need. 
 
We are looking forward to our Holiday in the Park event, I hope to see you all there. Updates 
with event details will be sent via our District 3 newsletter and our social media platforms. You 
can join our newsletter by emailing our office at District3@ocfl.net. These are just a few of the 
things we are doing in order to help our community grow, prosper, and continue to be one of 
the best places to work, live, and play.   
 
Wishing you all happy and safe holidays! 
 
As always, please contact my office with any issue large or small and we will try our best to 
assist. Proud to be your Commissioner.  
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Commissioner’s Corner 
Mayra Uribe, District 3 

GWFC 
The Pine Castle Woman’s Club 

5901 S. Orange Avenue, Orlando FL 32809 
www.pinecastlewomansclub.com 

pcwc1940@gmail.com 
 
The Pine Castle Woman’s Club was created in 1940 
for service. In 2013, The Russell Home for Atypical  
Children asked us to assume the Teas that they had 
created. All of our preparers and servers are volunteers, 
so any donations that we receive, after the cost of the 
food and supplies, are given to the charities that we 
support. We generally hold 4 Teas per month; 1 on 

         
         

         
      

 
        

        
        
    

 

Saturday and 3 on Thursdays. Two of the three Christmas Teas are booked. We do have some openings for Thursday, 
December 15 from 11:30 -1 pm. Please, call Maggi at 716-239-6077 to reserve. 
 
We accommodate most food allergies, as well as vegetarian and gluten free options. (The gluten free option is at additional 
$5.00 donation.) Children as young as 4 years old! We are planning to close for renovations on January 1st, 2023. We will 
announce on our Facebook page, where you can also see an example of our menu. Visit our Facebook Page, for examples 
of our menu. 

mailto:District3@ocfl.net
mailto:District3@ocfl.net
http://www.pinecastlewomansclub.com/

